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CSN’s proposed CBA administrative provision regarding posting the CBA on-line 
and providing notice to new employees:  

 

“CSN shall post the CBA on its website, and shall notify in writing all new 
employees after YY/YY/YYY that their position is within the bargaining unit, as 
applicable.  The written notice shall include the location on the CSN website of 
the CBA.” 

 


